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Subject: Clarification of point made by Intervenors' Counsel at the March 22, 2021 P&Z Meeting
From: Sarah Morrison <morrison.sarahk@gmail.com>

Date: 3/23/2021, 3:12 PM

To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>

To Salisbury Planning and Zoning Commissioners,

During last evening's meeting, | was stunned to learn that a paragraph
from a letter | submitted to your commission November 5, 2020, was used
in Attorney Casagrande's presentation.

| would like to set the record straight, please.

The purpose of my November letter was to provide some additional
information regarding the significance of the Lakeville Historic Village to
your commission as | was very concerned about the impact the proposed
project design would have on it.

In the months since that letter was sent, much has changed, most
especially the design of the project. | believe the new design is far more
attractive and compatible with its neighbors and | am no longer opposed to
the project, assuming any outstanding issues are resolved to the
commission's satisfaction.

| was not asked for permission to use the excerpt from my November 5th
letter and | would not have given it had | been asked.

Very truly yours,
Sarah Morrison RECEIVED
MAR 9 3 2021
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